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   SF0045 

FISCAL NOTE 

 

 

No significant fiscal or personnel impact at the state level. 

 

There will be no fiscal impact on revenues to the State of Wyoming; however, 

passage of this bill will decrease the revenue of 38 of the local licensing 

authorities throughout Wyoming by approximately $104,000 annually.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prepared by:   Kelley Shepp, LSO  Phone: 777-7881 

(Information provided by Greg Cook, Department of Revenue, 307-777-6448) 


